NOTICE TO PROCEED

21 October 2022

MR. KIM SUNG JIN

CEOQO,

Geometry

#305, 139 Munbal-ro, Paju-si, Gyeonggido, Korea

Dear Mr. Kim:

Notice is hereby given to Geometry that work may commence for the Philippine Showroom
Outdoor graphic display replacement for the Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
effective immediately after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of our agreement on this engagement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided
below and email back to us the signed copy at iake@philippinetourism.co.kr and
lily@philippinetourism.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

MARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director
Philippine Department of Tourism

Conforme: KIM SUNG JIN

Geometry
Date: 21 October 2022
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